
OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 1

MEETING INVITATION GUIDANCE 
SPECIAL EDUCATION - GUIDANCE BRIEF

NOVEMBER 2021

Parents must be notified early enough to give them an opportunity to ensure that they have an 
opportunity to participate. The team should schedule the meeting at a mutually agreeable time 
and location.

If neither parent can attend the meeting, then the team must use alternate means to allow for 
parent participation, such as phone conference or virtual meetings. In the case that parents still 
cannot attend, there must be detailed documentation of attempted parent contact (including, but 
not limited to, phone calls, correspondence and home visits). Use an interpreter when necessary to 
ensure parent understanding of the IEP team meetings.

Purpose of the meeting 
must be indicated.

Location and time of the 
meeting must be listed.

Information regarding the 
participation of other individuals 

in the meeting. Beginning no later 
than the student’s 9th grade year or 

turning 16, the student should 
also be invited.

All who will be in attendance 
should be listed here.

Information about parent rights and 
who to contact to receive a copy of 

the procedural safeguards is located 
at the bottom of the document.
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